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Bottling our Traditional Method Now  
We are now bottling our Madeleine Claire organic sparkling wine Champers so it is a 
good time to pre-order.  
We will let you know when it is available - in time for Christmas too! By the way, 
'traditional method' refers to the fact that this wine is made in the manner of 
champagne (not merely carbonated) but we are not allowed to call it champagne as 
the term belongs to that region in France - and fair enough too!  

And just to let you know we have 'put down' some organic sparkling red Shiraz; it 
will be ready for Christmas. 

Wine Club 
Introductory Offer – a mixed case from our range of wines – from full-bodied reds 
and white table wines through to luscious dessert wines and Traditional Method 
sparkling. Something to suit any occasion –  

Thereafter - 3 monthly deliveries of Special Dozens early in March, June, September 
and December – unless otherwise requested) of 12 wines – wine club Special Dozens 
are all from our certified organic vineyard and winery. Cost: - 15% discount on the 
rrp.  
Quality Guarantee – if you are not completely satisfied with a particular wine from 
any case selection, it will be replaced at no charge. 

Download the invitation to become a Harris Organic Wine Club Member here.  
For more information regarding our Wine Club please contact us. Phone (08) 9296 
0216  

What's Happening in the Vineyard 
Next week we start pruning our organic vineyard, all 33 rows and waiting for some 
much-needed rain. 

 


